
  
  

  THE    CITY    OF    WALTHAM                                     
     MASSACHUSETTS 

 
PURCHASING DEPARTMENT 

 
Payroll and Vendor Banking Services, 2024 

 
 A D D E N D U M   N O. 1                                               April 1st, 2024   
  

CHANGES, CORRECTIONS AND CLARIFICATIONS 
                                                                                                                       
The attention of bidders submitting proposals for the above subject project is called to the following 
addendum to the specifications. The items set forth herein, whether of omission, addition, 
substitution, or clarification are all to be included in and form a part of the proposal submitted.  
THE RECEIPT OF THIS ADDENDUM (NO. 1) MUST BE ACKNOWLEDGED IN YOUR COVER LETTER.

 
ITEM 1: ANSWERS TO POSED QUESTIONS 
 
Q1. Since there are volumes not indicated but we presume would be there, would the 
City provide three months of recent analysis statements so that we can be sure to 
include every service and volume the City is currently using? These will also assist with 
understanding the stability of the balances as well. 
A1. Please see the attached analysis statements for November, December, and 
January. 

 

Q2. Is there any check activity on either of these accounts? 
A2. Yes, these are the two main checking accounts for the City. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

End of Addendum No. 1 














